
Dear Co-chairs Dembrow and Power and members of the Joint Committee on 

Carbon Reduction, 

 

My name is Alan  and I live in Portland. It's very important to me that you pass 

HB 2020, the Clean Energy Jobs bill. An independent economic study presented 

to the legislature in 2019 shows HB 2020 will benefit our economy. It will 

create thousands of good-paying jobs and the transition to cleaner energy will 

lower costs for people and businesses. It guarantees 2.2 million metric tons of 

pollution will be reduced every two years. Providing a opportunity to improve 

our economy and protect our environment. We should be actively fighting 

against climate change and deserves leaders that address this crisis. Please do 

everything in your power to protect their future. Passing the Clean Energy Jobs 

bill this year is an important first step.  

Thank you,  

A Concerned Oregonian. 
 


